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30th September, 2024 

 

Y6 SATs and Y6 Robinwood Residential Parents’ Meeting 

CRC Article 29 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite Y6 parents and carers to a meeting on Monday 7th October at 5:00 p.m. regarding our 

Year 6 children completing their SATs in May 2025, and, following that, the Y6 Residential Visit to Robinwood, 

30th June – 2nd July 2025.   

 

This meeting has been arranged so that we can inform parents about very important information regarding the 

SATs, and also, following this, important information about the activities the children will be taking part in and 

the life skills they will learn at Robinwood.  

 

Parents from previous years have always found the information about the Year 6 SATs tests very useful indeed. 

Our children always enjoy the Robinwood experience and have a thoroughly enjoyable time.  Parents will find 

out very useful information about this exciting residential trip.  

 

We do hope that you are able to join us for the meeting.  Year 6 children are able to accompany their parents 

to this meeting.  Please note that Y6 children’s siblings are not able to attend. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 7th October. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. J. Wilcox  Mr. D. Wadsworth 

Y6 Teachers 

 

 
 

           
   


